
 
 

6 October 2021 

 

Our Ref: HP8209 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  
  
At Hardwick Primary School we are very proud of our Breakfast Club which offers a 
safe and welcoming start to the children’s day.    
  
Our free Breakfast Club provision is for all children from Reception to Year 6 and has 
been very successful. To share celebrating this success, we would like to invite you to 
join us to have breakfast with your child and take part in playing various games, 
activities, and sports from 8.00 am – 8.30 am.  
  
A nutritious breakfast will be provided which will include a hot option, a choice of 
cereals, toast and jam with juice, milk or water.    
  
If your child is in Reception or Year 1 we would like to welcome you on Mondays.  
If your child is in Year 2 or Year 3 we would like to welcome you on Tuesdays.  
If your child is in Year 4 or 5 we would like to welcome you on Wednesdays. 
If your child is in Year 6 we would like to welcome you on Thursdays.  
  
This will start after the half term holiday, on Monday 1st November. Please arrive at the 
main school reception area between 8.00 and 8.15 am and depart through the same 
door at 8.30 am.  
  
We look forward to seeing you!  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School  
 


